
 

Energizing Life in Our Communities 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Discussion Points 
 

• Please contact PUD Customer Engineering at 425-783-8272 (M-F, 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) to schedule a 
review of your project and discuss potential line clearance issues. 

 

• During the site meeting, we will review your planned work zone and discuss work site hazards and 
solutions, etc. 

 

• If there is any PUD emergency on site, please contact 425-783-1001 to report. Available 24/7.
 
 
 
For more Safety Bulletins please visit www.snopud.com/safety-review 
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Power Lines in the Work Zone 

Planned: Equipment near power lines 

Ref: WAC 296-54-529 Link  

WAC 296-155-53408 Link  

Situations: Working within 20’ of any power lines 

 

Overview 
• Snohomish County PUD values the safety of our community and customers, which also includes those 

working and doing business around the utility’s electrical infrastructure.  

• Power lines shall be presumed energized unless Snohomish County PUD confirms otherwise. 

• Refer to WAC 296-155-53408 to identify which option is feasible around power line safety. 
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